Malone Central School District
Software/Hardware Purchase Request
Name:____________________________________________________________________________
Building & Department/Grade:______________________________________________________
Check one:
□ Software request


□ Hardware request

Directions:  In an effort to make the purchase of software and hardware more uniform across the district, as well as to ensure the most effective use of limited funds, requests for such purchases will be reviewed by a committee, made up of members of the District Technology Committee, and a recommendation will be made for each request, with final approval being made by the Malone Central administration.

Please return your completed request to Mark Dalton, the Instructional Technology Coordinator, at Franklin Academy.  The Software/Hardware Review Committee meets on the first Tuesday of each month, and you will be notified as soon as possible after the meeting of the committee’s recommendation.

1.
What piece of software or hardware are you requesting (be as specific as possible 


with name, manufacturer, version number)?

2.
What is the approximate cost of your request?

3.
Do you have any other funding sources lined up (grants, etc.), and if so, how much?

4.
In the case of a software purchase, how many licenses would be obtained?

5.
Briefly, explain the rationale behind the purchase.  Besides discussing why this 

· 
specific item is being requested, you may also wish to address:

· impact on students (How many would it directly impact, etc.?).
· an estimate of how much it might be used (Is it something that would be used all year long, or for a specific unit?).

· any other points you think important in guiding the Committee’s recommendation.


You may write your response on the back of this form, or attach a separate page.
